

5th Sep, 2019

To Victory Tour LLC,

I am writing to you to thank you for your accomplishments in planning and organizing the UnionPay International Middle East Regional Meeting and gala dinner in Aug 2019.

It was our pleasure to attend the event and see the results of all your dedicated work and integrated planning. Within a very short time, you had provided great proposals for the conference that were fully aligned with UnionPay International's corporate strategy. The elegant, high-end setup and branding design were ideal for our corporate image and marketing strategy; the gala dinner setting, and entertainment selection fit perfectly with our conference philosophy.

The conference was organized and carried out in an outstanding and appreciable manner and enabled us to connect and to have in-depth communications with UPI's potential partners in this region. Your communication efforts created a lot of interest for the event and guaranteed a successful turnout. We are convinced all your comprehensive integrated efforts have increased UPI's corporate image.

Thanks to the great team work, the meeting along with the gala dinner went very well with fruitful results and was beyond our expectations.

The Regional Meeting is a yearly based event for UPI and we would like to extend this model to our future corporate endeavors.

On behalf of UPI, we are truly happy with the collaboration for this event, and we are looking forward to working with Victory Tour in the future.

P.O.Box:501900 DUBAI-U.A.E.

Thanking You

Signature:

Jason Chen

General Director of Administration UnionPay International, Middle East